< . /N
\ 0 [ e
/L abll !;i{‘ )
/\* Lt il Li -
0CT 2 7 1981 lg7 0CT30 1981w 2
\ WS NUCLEAR REGULATORE [~~~

COMM 133 10N T~

Honeywell, Inc. Licen
ATIN: Mr. Jerry Lamon License No.
Plant Superintendent
Defense Systems Division
600 Second Street, Northeast
Hopkins, MN 55343

2-01870-07

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters dated September 24 and Sepiember 28, 1981,
informing us of the steps have taken to correct the noncompliance which
we brought to your attention in our letter dated September 18, 1981.

We will examine these matters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sm; relyﬂ%‘/

D. G. W.edeman, Acting Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
Section 1
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